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Comment on the Danish Financial Supervisory Authority’s statement on the 

health and accident insurance area 

 

“We take note of the orders issued by the Danish FSA, and we fundamentally agree that im-

provements were needed in the area. The inspection in 2024 concerned our provisioning 

models in 2023, and since that time, we have initiated a number of measures to ensure that 

we balance the health and accident results by strengthening our internal processes and pro-

visioning models, among other things. Consequently, we are in a different position today than 

we were in 2023, and we have already implemented a number of the measures required to 

comply with the orders issued by the Danish FSA. Danica’s health and accident results have 

thus improved significantly in 2025 from the levels in 2024 and have also seen an increase 

over the first two quarters of 2025, which clearly reflects the measures taken. It is still a key 

ambition for Danica to ensure balanced health and accident results. In future, we will work 

determinedly to ensure such balance, and we take this work very seriously,” says Christoffer 

Møllenbach, CFO of Danica. 

 

 


